
 

 

 

   

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Temporary Route Delay  

 

Tuesday, May 3, 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

First Student is aware of a driver shortage that will affect specific routes servicing G.C. Huston 

for the week of May 9th – 13th, 2022.  We are determined to get students to and from School 

without disruption.  That being said, Route 605 will be serviced after Route 602 has picked up 

in the morning and dropped off in the afternoon.  This will have the route running around 35-

40 minutes later than normal pickup/drop off.  Thank you for your understanding and we 

apologize for this inconvenience. 

 

 

 

Matt Mellor 

Assistant Location Manager 

 

 

 

 

 


